

CONFÉDÉRATION MONDIALE DES SPORTS DE BOULES RECONNUE PAR LE COMITÉ INTERNATIONAL OLYMPIQUE

IL PRESIDENTE

Rome, 1st march 2011

Dear President Addadi,

in response to the email you sent on February 24, 2011, I'm please to inform you that CMSB appointed the Turkish Federation of Bowls Vice President, Mr. Mutlu Turkmen, as Technical Delegate of Bowls sport for the 2013 Jeux Mediterraneéns of Mersin.

Hoping to provide you an helpful information, I here suggest you the Vice President Turkmen's phone number: mobile +903123102060 email turkmenm@yahoo.com.

Best Regards